
Crofton Road
Crofton Road

North End
Portsmouth

PO2 0NT

T: 023 9266 3645
www.kgacollegepark.uk

King’s Academy College Park

A King’s Group Academy Headteacher: Mrs R Carlyle

Wednesday 1st March 2023

NEU Strike Action - Thursday 2nd March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to update you on the opening of the school for tomorrow. Whilst teachers are not

obliged to let me know of their intentions to strike or not, many staff here have shared this

information with me. Based on this information, I am now able to open to Year 6 tomorrow.

The school will now be open to Years 1, 5 and 6.

Again, I apologise for the disruption that this will cause you, however I know you understand that

staff who are striking are not taking industrial action against the school or KGA, but against the

government over funding for schools and the impact this is having on the education of our pupils.

Please be aware that should circumstances change we might still have to close additional classes in

the morning to ensure the safety and wellbeing of our children and staff.

Thank you for your continued support with this matter and for all we are doing to ensure King’s

Academy College Park can continue on our rapid journey of development.

School will be fully open to all children on Friday 3rd March.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs R Carlyle

Headteacher
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